
 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  David A. Carlson, Executive Director, Boston Civic Design Commission 
 
FROM: Heidi Burbidge, Economic Development 
 
DATE: June 27, 2003 
 
SUBJECT: The Residences at Kensington – Chinatown, Leather District:  
  Development Plan for Planed Development Area 
 
 
On June 27, 2003 the Kensington Development Company filed a Planned Development 
Area Development Plan for the proposed Residences at Kensington Place project.  The 
Development Plan is available for viewing at the BRA, 9th Floor City Hall in the 
Executive Secretary's office.  This filing starts a 45 day comment period that will end on 
August 11, 2003.  Comments can be sent to Heidi Burbidge, Boston Redevelopment 
Authority, One City Hall Square, Boston, MA  02201, or by email at 
Heidi.Burbidge.BRA@ci.boston.ma.us or by fax attn: Heidi Burbidge to (617) 742-4464. 
 
We will be scheduling 3 public meetings in the community in association with the PDA 
filing.  We will send you notification of the meeting time and place as soon as they are 
confirmed.   



 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Para M. Jayasinghe, PE, Public Works Department 
 
FROM: Heidi Burbidge, Economic Development 
 
DATE: June 27, 2003 
 
SUBJECT: The Residences at Kensington – Chinatown, Leather District:  
  Development Plan for Planed Development Area 
 
 
On June 27, 2003 the Kensington Development Company filed a Planned Development 
Area Development Plan for the proposed Residences at Kensington Place project.  The 
Development Plan is available for viewing at the BRA, 9th Floor City Hall in the 
Executive Secretary's office.  This filing starts a 45 day comment period that will end on 
August 11, 2003.  Comments can be sent to Heidi Burbidge, Boston Redevelopment 
Authority, One City Hall Square, Boston, MA  02201, or by email at 
Heidi.Burbidge.BRA@ci.boston.ma.us or by fax attn: Heidi Burbidge to (617) 742-4464. 
 
We will be scheduling 3 public meetings in the community in association with the PDA 
filing.  We will send you notification of the meeting time and place as soon as they are 
confirmed. 



 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Kevin Joyce, Inspectional Services Department 
 
FROM: Heidi Burbidge, Economic Development 
 
DATE: June 27, 2003 
 
SUBJECT: The Residences at Kensington – Chinatown, Leather District:  
  Development Plan for Planed Development Area 
 
 
On June 27, 2003 the Kensington Development Company filed a Planned Development 
Area Development Plan for the proposed Residences at Kensington Place project.  The 
Development Plan is available for viewing at the BRA, 9th Floor City Hall in the 
Executive Secretary's office.  This filing starts a 45 day comment period that will end on 
August 11, 2003.  Comments can be sent to Heidi Burbidge, Boston Redevelopment 
Authority, One City Hall Square, Boston, MA  02201, or by email at 
Heidi.Burbidge.BRA@ci.boston.ma.us or by fax attn: Heidi Burbidge to (617) 742-4464. 
 
We will be scheduling 3 public meetings in the community in association with the PDA 
filing.  We will send you notification of the meeting time and place as soon as they are 
confirmed.     



 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Paul Evans, Boston Police Department 
 
FROM: Heidi Burbidge, Economic Development 
 
DATE: June 27, 2003 
 
SUBJECT: The Residences at Kensington – Chinatown, Leather District:  
  Development Plan for Planed Development Area 
 
 
On June 27, 2003 the Kensington Development Company filed a Planned Development 
Area Development Plan for the proposed Residences at Kensington Place project.  The 
Development Plan is available for viewing at the BRA, 9th Floor City Hall in the 
Executive Secretary's office.  This filing starts a 45 day comment period that will end on 
August 11, 2003.  Comments can be sent to Heidi Burbidge, Boston Redevelopment 
Authority, One City Hall Square, Boston, MA  02201, or by email at 
Heidi.Burbidge.BRA@ci.boston.ma.us or by fax attn: Heidi Burbidge to (617) 742-4464. 
 
We will be scheduling 3 public meetings in the community in association with the PDA 
filing.  We will send you notification of the meeting time and place as soon as they are 
confirmed. 



 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Charlotte Golar Richie, Director, Department of Neighborhood 

Development 
 
FROM: Heidi Burbidge, Economic Development 
 
DATE: June 27, 2003 
 
SUBJECT: The Residences at Kensington – Chinatown, Leather District:  
  Development Plan for Planed Development Area 
 
 
On June 27, 2003 the Kensington Development Company filed a Planned Development 
Area Development Plan for the proposed Residences at Kensington Place project.  The 
Development Plan is available for viewing at the BRA, 9th Floor City Hall in the 
Executive Secretary's office.  This filing starts a 45 day comment period that will end on 
August 11, 2003.  Comments can be sent to Heidi Burbidge, Boston Redevelopment 
Authority, One City Hall Square, Boston, MA  02201, or by email at 
Heidi.Burbidge.BRA@ci.boston.ma.us or by fax attn: Heidi Burbidge to (617) 742-4464. 
 
We will be scheduling 3 public meetings in the community in association with the PDA 
filing.  We will send you notification of the meeting time and place as soon as they are 
confirmed. 



 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Merita Hopkins, Chief General Counsel, Law Department 
 
FROM: Heidi Burbidge, Economic Development 
 
DATE: June 27, 2003 
 
SUBJECT: The Residences at Kensington – Chinatown, Leather District:  
  Development Plan for Planed Development Area 
 
 
On June 27, 2003 the Kensington Development Company filed a Planned Development 
Area Development Plan for the proposed Residences at Kensington Place project.  The 
Development Plan is available for viewing at the BRA, 9th Floor City Hall in the 
Executive Secretary's office.  This filing starts a 45 day comment period that will end on 
August 11, 2003.  Comments can be sent to Heidi Burbidge, Boston Redevelopment 
Authority, One City Hall Square, Boston, MA  02201, or by email at 
Heidi.Burbidge.BRA@ci.boston.ma.us or by fax attn: Heidi Burbidge to (617) 742-4464. 
 
We will be scheduling 3 public meetings in the community in association with the PDA 
filing.  We will send you notification of the meeting time and place as soon as they are 
confirmed. 



 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Jessica Belcher, Project Administrator, Boston Water & Sewer 

Commission 
 
FROM: Heidi Burbidge, Economic Development 
 
DATE: June 27, 2003 
 
SUBJECT: The Residences at Kensington – Chinatown, Leather District:  
  Development Plan for Planed Development Area 
 
 
On June 27, 2003 the Kensington Development Company filed a Planned Development 
Area Development Plan for the proposed Residences at Kensington Place project.  The 
Development Plan is available for viewing at the BRA, 9th Floor City Hall in the 
Executive Secretary's office.  This filing starts a 45 day comment period that will end on 
August 11, 2003.  Comments can be sent to Heidi Burbidge, Boston Redevelopment 
Authority, One City Hall Square, Boston, MA  02201, or by email at 
Heidi.Burbidge.BRA@ci.boston.ma.us or by fax attn: Heidi Burbidge to (617) 742-4464. 
 
We will be scheduling 3 public meetings in the community in association with the PDA 
filing.  We will send you notification of the meeting time and place as soon as they are 
confirmed. 



 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Brian McLaughlin, Parks and Recreation Department 
 
FROM: Heidi Burbidge, Economic Development 
 
DATE: June 27, 2003 
 
SUBJECT: The Residences at Kensington – Chinatown, Leather District:  
  Development Plan for Planed Development Area 
 
 
On June 27, 2003 the Kensington Development Company filed a Planned Development 
Area Development Plan for the proposed Residences at Kensington Place project.  The 
Development Plan is available for viewing at the BRA, 9th Floor City Hall in the 
Executive Secretary's office.  This filing starts a 45 day comment period that will end on 
August 11, 2003.  Comments can be sent to Heidi Burbidge, Boston Redevelopment 
Authority, One City Hall Square, Boston, MA  02201, or by email at 
Heidi.Burbidge.BRA@ci.boston.ma.us or by fax attn: Heidi Burbidge to (617) 742-4464. 
 
We will be scheduling 3 public meetings in the community in association with the PDA 
filing.  We will send you notification of the meeting time and place as soon as they are 
confirmed. 



 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Michael Kineavy, Director, Mayor's Office of Neighborhood Services 
 
FROM: Heidi Burbidge, Economic Development 
 
DATE: June 27, 2003 
 
SUBJECT: The Residences at Kensington – Chinatown, Leather District:  
  Development Plan for Planed Development Area 
 
 
On June 27, 2003 the Kensington Development Company filed a Planned Development 
Area Development Plan for the proposed Residences at Kensington Place project.  The 
Development Plan is available for viewing at the BRA, 9th Floor City Hall in the 
Executive Secretary's office.  This filing starts a 45 day comment period that will end on 
August 11, 2003.  Comments can be sent to Heidi Burbidge, Boston Redevelopment 
Authority, One City Hall Square, Boston, MA  02201, or by email at 
Heidi.Burbidge.BRA@ci.boston.ma.us or by fax attn: Heidi Burbidge to (617) 742-4464. 
 
We will be scheduling 3 public meetings in the community in association with the PDA 
filing.  We will send you notification of the meeting time and place as soon as they are 
confirmed. 



 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Pat Canavan, Special Assistant to the Mayor 
 
FROM: Heidi Burbidge, Economic Development 
 
DATE: June 27, 2003 
 
SUBJECT: The Residences at Kensington – Chinatown, Leather District:  
  Development Plan for Planed Development Area 
 
 
On June 27, 2003 the Kensington Development Company filed a Planned Development 
Area Development Plan for the proposed Residences at Kensington Place project.  The 
Development Plan is available for viewing at the BRA, 9th Floor City Hall in the 
Executive Secretary's office.  This filing starts a 45 day comment period that will end on 
August 11, 2003.  Comments can be sent to Heidi Burbidge, Boston Redevelopment 
Authority, One City Hall Square, Boston, MA  02201, or by email at 
Heidi.Burbidge.BRA@ci.boston.ma.us or by fax attn: Heidi Burbidge to (617) 742-4464. 
 
We will be scheduling 3 public meetings in the community in association with the PDA 
filing.  We will send you notification of the meeting time and place as soon as they are 
confirmed. 



 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Paul A. Christian, Boston Fire Department 
 
FROM: Heidi Burbidge, Economic Development 
 
DATE: June 27, 2003 
 
SUBJECT: The Residences at Kensington – Chinatown, Leather District:  
  Development Plan for Planed Development Area 
 
 
On June 27, 2003 the Kensington Development Company filed a Planned Development 
Area Development Plan for the proposed Residences at Kensington Place project.  The 
Development Plan is available for viewing at the BRA, 9th Floor City Hall in the 
Executive Secretary's office.  This filing starts a 45 day comment period that will end on 
August 11, 2003.  Comments can be sent to Heidi Burbidge, Boston Redevelopment 
Authority, One City Hall Square, Boston, MA  02201, or by email at 
Heidi.Burbidge.BRA@ci.boston.ma.us or by fax attn: Heidi Burbidge to (617) 742-4464. 
 
We will be scheduling 3 public meetings in the community in association with the PDA 
filing.  We will send you notification of the meeting time and place as soon as they are 
confirmed.    



 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Ronald Rakow, Assessing Department 
 
FROM: Heidi Burbidge, Economic Development 
 
DATE: June 27, 2003 
 
SUBJECT: The Residences at Kensington – Chinatown, Leather District:  
  Development Plan for Planed Development Area 
 
 
On June 27, 2003 the Kensington Development Company filed a Planned Development 
Area Development Plan for the proposed Residences at Kensington Place project.  The 
Development Plan is available for viewing at the BRA, 9th Floor City Hall in the 
Executive Secretary's office.  This filing starts a 45 day comment period that will end on 
August 11, 2003.  Comments can be sent to Heidi Burbidge, Boston Redevelopment 
Authority, One City Hall Square, Boston, MA  02201, or by email at 
Heidi.Burbidge.BRA@ci.boston.ma.us or by fax attn: Heidi Burbidge to (617) 742-4464. 
 
We will be scheduling 3 public meetings in the community in association with the PDA 
filing.  We will send you notification of the meeting time and place as soon as they are 
confirmed. 



 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Maura Zlody, Environment Department 
 
FROM: Heidi Burbidge, Economic Development 
 
DATE: June 27, 2003 
 
SUBJECT: The Residences at Kensington – Chinatown, Leather District:  
  Development Plan for Planed Development Area 
 
 
On June 27, 2003 the Kensington Development Company filed a Planned Development 
Area Development Plan for the proposed Residences at Kensington Place project.  The 
Development Plan is available for viewing at the BRA, 9th Floor City Hall in the 
Executive Secretary's office.  This filing starts a 45 day comment period that will end on 
August 11, 2003.  Comments can be sent to Heidi Burbidge, Boston Redevelopment 
Authority, One City Hall Square, Boston, MA  02201, or by email at 
Heidi.Burbidge.BRA@ci.boston.ma.us or by fax attn: Heidi Burbidge to (617) 742-4464. 
 
We will be scheduling 3 public meetings in the community in association with the PDA 
filing.  We will send you notification of the meeting time and place as soon as they are 
confirmed. 



 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  James Gillooly, Deputy Commissioner, BTD (Room 816A) 
 
FROM: Heidi Burbidge, Economic Development 
 
DATE: June 27, 2003 
 
SUBJECT: The Residences at Kensington – Chinatown, Leather District:  
  Development Plan for Planed Development Area 
 
 
On June 27, 2003 the Kensington Development Company filed a Planned Development 
Area Development Plan for the proposed Residences at Kensington Place project.  The 
Development Plan is available for viewing at the BRA, 9th Floor City Hall in the 
Executive Secretary's office.  This filing starts a 45 day comment period that will end on 
August 11, 2003.  Comments can be sent to Heidi Burbidge, Boston Redevelopment 
Authority, One City Hall Square, Boston, MA  02201, or by email at 
Heidi.Burbidge.BRA@ci.boston.ma.us or by fax attn: Heidi Burbidge to (617) 742-4464. 
 
We will be scheduling 3 public meetings in the community in association with the PDA 
filing.  We will send you notification of the meeting time and place as soon as they are 
confirmed. 



 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Vineet Gupta, Director of Planning, Boston Transportation Department 
 
FROM: Heidi Burbidge, Economic Development 
 
DATE: June 27, 2003 
 
SUBJECT: The Residences at Kensington – Chinatown, Leather District:  
  Development Plan for Planed Development Area 
 
 
On June 27, 2003 the Kensington Development Company filed a Planned Development 
Area Development Plan for the proposed Residences at Kensington Place project.  The 
Development Plan is available for viewing at the BRA, 9th Floor City Hall in the 
Executive Secretary's office.  This filing starts a 45 day comment period that will end on 
August 11, 2003.  Comments can be sent to Heidi Burbidge, Boston Redevelopment 
Authority, One City Hall Square, Boston, MA  02201, or by email at 
Heidi.Burbidge.BRA@ci.boston.ma.us or by fax attn: Heidi Burbidge to (617) 742-4464. 
 
We will be scheduling 3 public meetings in the community in association with the PDA 
filing.  We will send you notification of the meeting time and place as soon as they are 
confirmed.    



 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Ben Lynch, Division of Wetlands and Waterways 
 
FROM: Heidi Burbidge, Economic Development 
 
DATE: June 27, 2003 
 
SUBJECT: The Residences at Kensington – Chinatown, Leather District:  
  Development Plan for Planed Development Area 
 
 
On June 27, 2003 the Kensington Development Company filed a Planned Development 
Area Development Plan for the proposed Residences at Kensington Place project.  The 
Development Plan is available for viewing at the BRA, 9th Floor City Hall in the 
Executive Secretary's office.  This filing starts a 45 day comment period that will end on 
August 11, 2003.  Comments can be sent to Heidi Burbidge, Boston Redevelopment 
Authority, One City Hall Square, Boston, MA  02201, or by email at 
Heidi.Burbidge.BRA@ci.boston.ma.us or by fax attn: Heidi Burbidge to (617) 742-4464. 
 
We will be scheduling 3 public meetings in the community in association with the PDA 
filing.  We will send you notification of the meeting time and place as soon as they are 
confirmed. 



 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  John Webber, Executive Office of Environmental Affairs 
 
FROM: Heidi Burbidge, Economic Development 
 
DATE: June 27, 2003 
 
SUBJECT: The Residences at Kensington – Chinatown, Leather District:  
  Development Plan for Planed Development Area 
 
 
On June 27, 2003 the Kensington Development Company filed a Planned Development 
Area Development Plan for the proposed Residences at Kensington Place project.  The 
Development Plan is available for viewing at the BRA, 9th Floor City Hall in the 
Executive Secretary's office.  This filing starts a 45 day comment period that will end on 
August 11, 2003.  Comments can be sent to Heidi Burbidge, Boston Redevelopment 
Authority, One City Hall Square, Boston, MA  02201, or by email at 
Heidi.Burbidge.BRA@ci.boston.ma.us or by fax attn: Heidi Burbidge to (617) 742-4464. 
 
We will be scheduling 3 public meetings in the community in association with the PDA 
filing.  We will send you notification of the meeting time and place as soon as they are 
confirmed.     



 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Vinnie Leo, Chief Engineer, Public Works Department 
 
FROM: Heidi Burbidge, Economic Development 
 
DATE: June 27, 2003 
 
SUBJECT: The Residences at Kensington – Chinatown, Leather District:  
  Development Plan for Planed Development Area 
 
 
On June 27, 2003 the Kensington Development Company filed a Planned Development 
Area Development Plan for the proposed Residences at Kensington Place project.  The 
Development Plan is available for viewing at the BRA, 9th Floor City Hall in the 
Executive Secretary's office.  This filing starts a 45 day comment period that will end on 
August 11, 2003.  Comments can be sent to Heidi Burbidge, Boston Redevelopment 
Authority, One City Hall Square, Boston, MA  02201, or by email at 
Heidi.Burbidge.BRA@ci.boston.ma.us or by fax attn: Heidi Burbidge to (617) 742-4464. 
 
We will be scheduling 3 public meetings in the community in association with the PDA 
filing.  We will send you notification of the meeting time and place as soon as they are 
confirmed.     



 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  John DeBenedictis, Director of Engineering, Boston Transportation 

Department 
 
FROM: Heidi Burbidge, Economic Development 
 
DATE: June 27, 2003 
 
SUBJECT: The Residences at Kensington – Chinatown, Leather District:  
  Development Plan for Planed Development Area 
 
 
On June 27, 2003 the Kensington Development Company filed a Planned Development 
Area Development Plan for the proposed Residences at Kensington Place project.  The 
Development Plan is available for viewing at the BRA, 9th Floor City Hall in the 
Executive Secretary's office.  This filing starts a 45 day comment period that will end on 
August 11, 2003.  Comments can be sent to Heidi Burbidge, Boston Redevelopment 
Authority, One City Hall Square, Boston, MA  02201, or by email at 
Heidi.Burbidge.BRA@ci.boston.ma.us or by fax attn: Heidi Burbidge to (617) 742-4464. 
 
We will be scheduling 3 public meetings in the community in association with the PDA 
filing.  We will send you notification of the meeting time and place as soon as they are 
confirmed.    



 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Public Agencies  
 
FROM: Heidi Burbidge, Economic Development 
 
DATE: June 27, 2003 
 
SUBJECT: The Residences at Kensington – Chinatown, Leather District:  
  Development Plan for Planed Development Area 
 
 
On June 27, 2003 the Kensington Development Company filed a Planned Development 
Area Development Plan for the proposed Residences at Kensington Place project.  The 
Development Plan is available for viewing at the BRA, 9th Floor City Hall in the 
Executive Secretary's office.  This filing starts a 45 day comment period that will end on 
August 11, 2003.  Comments can be sent to Heidi Burbidge, Boston Redevelopment 
Authority, One City Hall Square, Boston, MA  02201, or by email at 
Heidi.Burbidge.BRA@ci.boston.ma.us or by fax attn: Heidi Burbidge to (617) 742-4464. 
 
We will be scheduling 3 public meetings in the community in association with the PDA 
filing.  We will send you notification of the meeting time and place as soon as they are 
confirmed.       
 


